

January 16, 2020

Dear Green Hills Families,

It is time for our annual Breast Cancer Awareness Month. Every year, we raise money to fight cancer and to raise awareness in the community.

Please help us support the Newton Medical Center for Breast Health. Their mission is to remain on the forefront of medical and technological advances while supporting and empowering women. This year, all donations will benefit The Newton Medical Center Foundation's Mammograms Save Lives Program. We will help provide mammograms to women who have no health insurance or are underinsured. The hospital partners with local community organizations and physicians to identifying individuals who can benefit from this program. All monies donated to this program will directly assist women in our community.

Students will be participating in the following activities:

- All students can make an optional donation of \$1 to wear pink on Valentine's Day.
- Wear Pink on Friday, February 14.

Our school Pink Out Day is planned for Friday, February 14. Please help by making a donation and return the attached donation form(s) by February 17 with your choice of benefactor. These will be on display in the front lobby.

Any donations can be returned to my attention. Checks should be made payable to the Newton Medical Center for Breast Health.

Thank you for your help and support!

Ms. Maffei



